To:
Mayor Frank Scarpitti and Members of Town of
Markham Council

I wish to thank Your Worship Mayor Frank
Scarpitti and the entire Town of Markham Council
for the wonderful experience you provided to
Mayor Hermann Faul, Members of the City
Council, the Kabenkapelle Nordlingen Youth
Orchestra and other Residents of Nordlingen this
past September. We all received a wonderful
introduction to your beautiful and outstanding
community of Markham.

I particularly wish to thank you for naming a
future street in my name. It was an overwhelming
experience to receive such an honour.

This flower arrangement in the crystal vase that
displays our two City Halls is a small token of
appreciation.

I wish everyone in Markham a wonderful
Christmas Season and a very prosperous New
Year.

Aksel Rinck
December 16, 2008



